OFFICE OF
PLANNING, ZONING AND
HISTORIC PRESERVATION

108 Sherman Street Telephone (605) 578-2082 Fax (605) 578-2084



Kevin Kuchenbecker Historic Preservation Officer

Telephone (605) 578-2082 kevin@cityofdeadwood.com

MEMORANDUM

Date: April 8, 2022

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer

Re: 2022 Scholarship Program Recipient Approval

The Projects Committee met on April 5, 2022 and reviewed six applications by Lead-Deadwood High School seniors for the Historic Preservation Commission's 2022 Scholarship Program.

After serious review and consideration the committee selected two recipients for the \$1,000 college scholarship, Chloe Wisser and Samantha Hamann. The committee selected one recipient for the \$500 vocational scholarship, Eli Heisinger.

The Projects Committee recommends approval of the three students for the 2022 Scholarship Program.

Recommended Motion: Approve the applications from Chloe Wisser and Samantha Hamann for a \$1,000 scholarship each and Eli Heisinger for a \$500 scholarship for the 2022 Scholarship Program as budgeted in this fiscal year.